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COUNCIL 

 

11th DECEMBER 2023 

 

STATEMENTS 

 

 

(A) A request from Councillors Julie Ireland and Sam Webber for a statement 

from the Portfolio Holder for Transport, Highways & Road Safety: 

 

It is now nearly 8 months since Bromley Council forced the use of the RingGo 

parking app on to residents. Our councillors’ in-boxes are still full of residents writing 

to complain about this change. Will the Portfolio Holder now make a statement on 

the effect of the change on local car parks, and what evidence will he take into 

account when he reviews whether the scheme should be continued. 

 


